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     Student News
This term, unfortunately due to Covid19, our outside Careers speakers for all Year groups had to be cancelled.
Year 11 – Are finalising their places of study for September. Exam Results Day is 20 August 2020.
Year 10 – Are beginning to explore possibilities for Work Experience in January 2021.
Year 9 - Have completed their Options for GCSE ready for the Autumn Term. 
All Students – A new Careers curriculum called Living in the Wider World which compliments the existing RSHE curriculum.
START – A careers programme new for September. Instructions for accessing this are in the Parent Guide to Careers.

ABC
About Batchwood Careers
News of careers at Batchwood School.
July 2020 





[image: ]Useful Websites
https://www.hopinto.co.uk/    HOP is Hertfordshire’s latest career Portal. Everything you need to explore your Career Opportunities
https://www.hopinto.co.uk/questions/labour-market-information/  Hertfordshire Local Enterprise Partnership has developed a set of infographics for young people and their parents/carers. Infographics are available for each of Hertfordshire's ten districts to educate young people on the local labour market, with essential information on qualifications and earnings by place of residence, top employment sectors, and local employers, as well as about Hertfordshire's key industry sectors. 
[image: ] We are continuing to work towards obtaining the Quality in Careers Standard through Investor in Careers, the national quality award for careers education, information, advice and guidance (CEIAG) in schools, colleges and work-based learning.  

 www.batchwood.herts.sch.uk
Careers Advice and Guidance can be found on the school website under Learning, in the drop-down menu. Here you will find links to other helpful websites and careers information.
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